
 

 

September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back to a new year at Willoughby Road. 

A few things to note –  

 

 

 

 

Exciting News!! – 
We have a new COMMUNITY KITCHEN - 
look out for upcoming events – some of the 

children have already made fruit kebabs! 
  

No Limits Festival - Normanby Hall 
 

Pop along to Normanby Hall on the 23rd or 24th September 
and see our Year 6 staff and pupils at their gazebo and 

explore the rest of the festival.   
  

 

Parent’s Evenings will be on - Tuesday 17th and Thursday 19th October 
- booking via the My Child at School app from 3rd October 

PE kits should be in school all week 

The children finish the day with story time so 
please be patient if they are a little bit late out 

– they’ll be enjoying a story. 
Ask your child about the story they are 

reading or have heard. 
 

Lunches – You can now choose your 
child’s lunch with them on the My Child 
at School app in a morning – dinner 
money and trip payments must also be 
made through the app.    

Drinks – Your child may bring a named 
plastic bottle of squash or water (no glass 
or metal bottles and no fizzy drinks or 
energy drinks please). 

REMINDER – Scooters and bikes MUST NOT be ridden on school premises –  
please dismount and push them 


